
NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER

Friday 11th February

Dear Parent/Carer,
 
We have reached the end of a busy and eventful half term. This week was full of
excitement and the general learning buzz around the school was electric and
contagious. It was Children’s Mental Health week and all classes experienced
different workshops on topics such as ; Mindfulness and Relaxation, Resilience and
how to overcome stress and anxiety. Classes learned about how to keep
themselves safe online and how to avoid peer pressure and negative influences.
Each pod had a different programme adapted to meet their specific needs and
ages. The students responded in a mature and responsible way and the feedback
was overwhelmingly positive.
 
It is LGBTQ+ month in February and many classes have been learning about how
equality and diversity. There have been workshops celebrating the work of artists
such as Keith Haring and displays in classes such as Turing and Angelou where the
symbolism of the rainbow flag has been taught. We are focusing on eliminating
hateful homophobic language in our school and we are making good progress in
this crucial area.
 
Myself, Mr Dumigan and a governor, Camilla Azis went on a Learning Walk around
the school on Thursday 10th February and we discovered a calm learning
environment with engaged students and dedicated staff who deeply understand
the needs of the students. We need to keep this up and continue to keep
improving next half term and beyond.
 
I wish you all a wonderful February half term break.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Alan Campbell
Headteacher






JUNIOR BAKE OFFJUNIOR BAKE OFF

The Junior Bake Off has recently opened

applications for the 8th series of Junior

Bake off; a Channel 4 programme that

celebrates the culinary talent and

ambition of the younger generation in

Britain. They are looking for young

budding bakers between 9-12 years old.

Filming would take place from July 2022,

but applications close on Sunday 13th

March 2022! 

Interested bakers can apply online:

www.applyforjuniorbakeoff.co.uk

FAMILY CYCLE TRAININGFAMILY CYCLE TRAINING

Our Hammersmith and Fulham Free Family

Cycle Training course is back this February Half

Term! 

This is a 3-day course designed to build your

confidence to cycle as a family. Qualified

instructors will show you and your children how

to cycle as a group and practice cycling to your

child’s school. No more sitting in traffic!

📍They come to your nearest Hammersmith and

Fulham's park.

💙 If you live, work, or study in Hammersmith and

Fulham, you are eligible for up to 6x free places

for your family! 

🚲  You don’t even need your own bike, as they

can lend you one. 

Book now on:

www.bikeworks.org.uk/hammersmithandfulham

Here are some things to get involved in:Here are some things to get involved in:

http://www.applyforjuniorbakeoff.co.uk/
http://www.bikeworks.org.uk/hammersmithandfulham
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